

Houston ISD Police Department Reports 2011 Click It or Ticket Citation and Arrest Results

June 28, 2011 – The Houston ISD Police Department today announced that it ticketed 14 motorists for not wearing seat belts during the May 23 through June 5, Click It or Ticket seat belt enforcement mobilization. Law enforcement agencies throughout Texas participated in this nationwide annual effort to get more motorists to buckle up — and save more lives. 

Worn correctly, seat belts reduce the risk of fatal injury by 45 percent for front-seat passenger car occupants and by 60 percent for pickup truck, SUV, and van occupants.  Yet nationally in 2009, 53 percent of fatally injured passenger vehicle occupants were NOT wearing seat belts at the time of the fatal crashes. 

HISD police will again participate in the Click It or Ticket enforcement mobilization during the Labor Day holiday.

For additional information, contact HISD Police Sgt. Richard Barrera at (713) 842-3715.

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 298 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
